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There is nothing scurrilous in the criticism of Marcia Langton and noting her alignment with the 

mining lobby, they are long overdue. Asking for disclosure of how her research is funded by mining 

companies is certainly proper.  

It is not surprising that the criticisms are coming from outside of anthropology whilst the defense is 

coming from the usual crowd in Australian Aboriginal anthropology. Embarrassed by having strongly 

defended her and now not able or willing to respond to the substantial criticisms of her in any direct 

way, they resort to mourning the loss of meaning and objectivity in a post-modern world of mass 

communication. 

they generalise the problem, making the medium the problem well this is not going to work, it is just 

fudging 
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